
Our Week In Year One 
Friday 31st January 2020 

What have we been learning? 
· We have been looking at 3D and 2D shapes in maths and discussed the difference between 

them. We focused particularly on 3D and made group posters to describe the properties of them. 
We then looked at patterns and created our own pattern problems for a friend to solve. 

· In RE we have been studying the Buddha image and its features. We then had fun making our 
own lotus flowers and labelling them with key words to describe their feelings. Look out for them 
on display when you visit for parents evening! 

· In PE the children had fun acting out Jack and the Beanstalk to themed music. 

· In science the children have been learning about materials and this week they have been sorting 
and comparing different liquids such as; oil, orange squash, gravy and honey. We then experi-
mented with mixing some of them together to see what happens. 

· In topic this week we continued to make our moving pop-up books for Little Red 
Riding Hood. This week we learnt how to make a lever mechanism so that the 
wolf could rise from the bed! 

Just a few reminders… 

· We are asking parents to bring along your child’s Autumn term report with you when you come to 
parent’s evening so that we can discuss their progress so far. 

· Beech’s library day is Thursday and Rowan’s library day is Friday.  

· If you can, remember to try and sign your children’s reading log. It’s our way of finding out how 
your children are getting on with reading at home. Thank you! 

Homework: 
· Maths seed—Lesson 93 consolidating number fact families from last week’s 

learning. We are monitoring how children are getting on each week with their homework. 
Please let us know if you are unable to complete it for any reason. 

· Red word spelling– look, cover, write and check. 

· Daily reading practise 

· Phonics 

 

E � t , � > > 


